Dear Buildings and Facilities Working Group Members:

Please find attached a draft agenda to review in advance of our next working group meeting in Room 300 of RI DEM’s offices next Thursday, October, 30th from 9:00am-12:00pm.   

One of the many items we will be dealing with is Environmental Standards for Distributive Generation and Combined Heat and Power (CHP).  The Regulatory Assistance Project will be reviewing their model rules during the meeting.  To preview them before the meeting, please go to their website at:

http://www.raponline.org/ProjDocs/DREmsRul/Collfile/ReviewDraftModelEmissionsRule.pdf
New Working Group members can review the Rhode Island Greenhouse Gas Action Plan at: http://righg.raabassociates.org/Articles/GHGPlanBody7-19-02FINAL.doc 

and should review the groundrules (which everyone is expected to abide by) for participants at:  http://righg.raabassociates.org/Articles/RIGHG%20groundrules%20final.doc
Directions to RI DEM can be found by clicking on the link below:

http://www.state.ri.us/DEM/contact/fo.htm
For your information, here is a list of Working Group Members:

Name

Organization

	Brad Hyson
	Apeiron 

	Gary Ezovski
	Business Roundtable

	Doug McVay
	DEM

	Isaac Elnecave
	NEEP

	Diane Geaber
	New England Gas Company

	Kevin Rennick
	Ngrid

	Eric Stephens
	People Power & Light

	Roger Warren
	RI Builder's Association

	Bill Ferguson
	RI Department of Administration

	Al Contente
	RI PUC Division

	Janice McClanaghan
	RI State Energy Office

	Tim Howe
	RI State Energy Office

	Bruce Vild
	RI Statewide Planning

	Roger Buck
	TEC-RI

	Vincent Rose
	URI


We look forward to seeing everyone next Thursday.  Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Best,

Jonathan Raab, PhD, and Peter Wortsman

Raab Associates

12 Farnsworth St.  4th Floor

Boston MA 02210

tel. (617)350-5544

fax. (617)350-6655

peter@raabassociates.org

www.raabassociates.org
